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Knowing of your interest in the fight which means greater freedom and a chance for 
the children of the Aborigines, to be accepted into society on an equal basis with the 
whites. 
 
Advise your friends to listen into 3.DB, Melbourne, and hear us outline your case to 
the Australian Public. 
 
I’ll be broadcasting on the 27th May, 1939, from 8 p.m. to 9 p.m. So don’t fail to 
listen in … 


